
A message from www.wellington.cc / the Crusader Website since Fall ’99! 

 

This upcoming school year marks the 21st year for the Crusader 

Website that I began as a hobby and it continues as a hobby, to promote 

local student-athletes, local students, and raise scholarship $$ in the 

meantime for graduating seniors each Spring. There has been some success 

with all of that over the past 20 years and it’s been FUN! 

 

I’m looking forward to another great year as the Crusader Website 

begins it’s 3rd decade of BIG RED coverage. Here’s what you can expect 

between now and next summer! 

 

* Continued complete coverage of all WHS events, both athletic, fine 

arts, and academic! (the best I can!) 

 

* Vinyl Banners and regular posters will be offered for your 

consideration again.  

 

* I will begin my 2nd year with the new KWHS Newscast Team – a lot 

of new kids this year – looking forward to the daily get-togethers with some 

of WHS’s finest!! 

 

* 12 of the past 20 years, in addition to photo coverage of many high 

school events, I’ve also provided photo coverage of quite a few middle 

school events. Due to the additional responsibilities with the KWHS project 

and the reality the knees aren’t working quite as well as they were back in 

‘99, I’ll need to cutback on the middle school photo coverage of sporting 

events. I will continue to cover (with photos) other middle school events 

such as band or choral concerts, classroom projects, certain assemblies, etc. 

I will also continue to post scores of all the middle school sports events when 

sent my way. 

*  Whereas I do not receive compensation from the school district for 

the wellington.cc website, I do get compensated for assisting with the 

USD353 website and I will continue to provide coverage of the elementary 

schools, the middle school and the high school, the district as a whole, via 

that website.      IT’S GOING TO BE A GREAT YEAR!! 

 

   

http://www.wellington.cc/

